
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

22nd May 2025 
 

Year 4 Hindu Mandir Temple 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our Religious Education (RE) Curriculum, we will be learning about "Hindu 
Traditions". To support and enhance their learning, Y4 will be visiting the Shree Krishan 
Mandir Temple on Tuesday 17th June 2025. This enhancement opportunity for their 
personal development, will allow the children to develop an in-depth understanding of 
religious traditions, practices, worship, and ceremonies.  
 
Children will be travelling by bus, arriving at the Temple by 10:30am and returning to 
school for the afternoon. Please send your child to school with a packed lunch on this day 
which will be eaten in school on their return.  
 
The children should wear their games kit including their red, logoed jacket. Depending on 
the weather, a coat, a sun hat or suncream may be needed.  
 
The cost of the visit is £9 including bus fare. Payment for the visit is to be made through 
ParentPay. When you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to 
attend the visit and go on the bus.  
 
We look forward to an enjoyable visit and sharing our exciting learning with you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss Ayling  
Year 4 Teacher  
 
 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


